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April Newsletter 2025 
The Official Club 
Update!!!                                    

COMPETITION NEWS…… 

We have had lots of 
competition success already 
this year with 20 gymnasts 
entering the Easter friendly 
competition at Phoenix. All 
the gymnasts won medals 
and had a wonderful 
experience. We have lots 
more competitions 
throughout 2025 the next 
one is a Yorkshire floor and 
vault heat on Sunday 4th 
May in Hull. Good Luck 
Girls!  

 
CLUB CHAMPIONSHIPS 
FOR BADGE CLASSES – 
SATURDAY 19th JULY 

We will be holding our 
annual club championships 
again this year for all our 
members to showcase to 
you what they have been 
learning and give them the 
chance to get the feel of a 
competition.  

FEES 

Polite reminder: Fees 
should be paid on the 1st of 
EVERY month and a 
standing order should be in 
place. We have to keep 
chasing payments every 
month which is very time 
consuming. Thank you.  

FUNDRAISING 
 
As most of you are aware 
the club has been trying to 
raise money and applying 
for grants since before 
COVID for a brand new  

 

(much needed) full size 
sprung floor area. As you 
can imagine it is not an 
easy task and is certainly 
not cheap!  

This will bring so much 
benefit to the gymnasts and 
the club. We have limited 
space during sessions so 
this will help give the 
gymnasts breathing space. 
Our competition kids are at 
a massive disadvantage 
now due to not being able to 
practice their floor routines 
on a full-size floor before 
competitions. 

We have started 
sponsorship packages to 
help support our fundraising 
efforts. If you own/ work for 
a local businesses or 
company and think you 
could help us, please let us 
know. Our yearly 
sponsorship package is 
£350 which includes an 
advertising sign outside the 
gym, your logo on our 
Facebook, Instagram, and 
website.  

We will keep you updated 
on our progress, in the 
meantime if there are any 
parents who are willing to 
help us with fundraising 
along the way it would be 
very welcomed. 
 
EXCITING NEWS: 
We have finally been 
granted planning permission 
for the gym extension!! We 
can't wait to see what the 
future holds.  

 

 

 
Coaches Achievements  
 
Coach Marianne was 
nominated for the British 
Gymnastics’Young person 
of the year’ award and was 
shortlisted to be a finalist. 
being named a finalist is a 
testament to her outstanding  
contributions and 
commitment to Brumby 
Gymnastics Club.  
 
Tiarney has passed her 
Woman’s Artistic Club 
Judge Exam.  
 
Marianne has passed all 4 of 
her level 3 coaching 
modules as well as her 
theory meaning she is now a 
fully qualified level 3 
Woman’s Artistic Coach. 
 
Jenny has passed her first 
level 3 module. 
 
We’ve had 8 of our senior 
gymnasts and now young 
coaches attend training in 
York and Retford to gain 
their core proficiency 
coaching award.  
 
Kirsty has also passed her 
level 1WA coaching award. 

Thank you for your 
continued support of 
Brumby Gymnastics. 
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